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9th September 2022 
 
Dear Carer/Parent, 
 
As you know, we take our responsibility for the safety of our students very seriously. 
 
I was very concerned by the cars collecting students yesterday.  Many cars were inappropriately 
parked in areas marked as no parking and numerous others on the pavement causing a 'bottle neck'; 
for students to pass and inconveniencing other pedestrians.  Some were not driving safely. 
 
In addition, some parents are using the Elearning Centre car park to collect from and this is not a 
safe area to drive through when students are leaving. 
 
Please can I ask that, where possible, if you need to collect your child by car, you do this from an 
area away from the school gates near to or beyond the shops in either direction   Please do not use 
the Elearning Centre or staff car park and we will be putting in a temporary solution to prevent this 
in the interests of everyone's safety. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter and I am sure those of you who saw the situation 
yesterday will understand the reason for this request. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Burridge 
Headteacher 


